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Year 4 Newsletter – Autumn 2020 
 Year 4 children have 

returned to school with 

an obvious enthusiasm 

to learn. We are 

supporting all pupils to 

make the most of their 

time in school after the 

lockdown. 

PE 

PE will be on Tuesdays 

and Wednesdays. 

Tuesday’s PE session will 

be taken by the Class 

Teacher, Mr Kelly and 

Friday’s session will be 

led by Scott from the 

Newcastle United 

Federation. Pupils will 

need to bring their full PE 

kit for both sessions. This 

is a white sports top and 

black shorts or sports 

trousers. Training shoes 

will also be required. 

Trips 

Year 4 has always been a 

year for a series of 

educational visits. 

However, all visits have 

now been put on hold 

due to Covid-19. We 

will keep parents and 

carers informed when 

we learn of any changes 

to this situation. 

Multiplication Tables 

There is a nationwide 

multiplication tables test 

for all Year 4 pupils in 

the Summer of 2021. 

Please support your child 

in their learning of ALL 

of their tables. 

Hygiene  

We are working hard 

to minimise the chance 

of any spreading of 

germs/illness in school. 

Your child will be able 

to tell you about all of 

the procedures that we 

have in place in school. 

If your child does show 

any symptoms of Covid-

19, please do not send 

them to school. Let the 

school office know if 

this is the case. 

Homework 

Homework will be uploaded to pupils’ ‘Purple Mash’ and 

‘School 360’ accounts. This will be available for pupils to 

complete from Monday and must be completed by 

Thursday evening. Your child has been given their 

passwords and usernames to be able to access their 

online accounts. It is their responsibility to make sure 

that their online homework is completed. There will be 

no time offered at school to complete work that is for 

completion outside of school time. 


